
Morville BW 10 (part) Confirmation Notice 

NOTICE OF CONFIRMATION & COMING INTO OPERATION  
OF PUBLIC PATH DIVERSION AND DEFINITIVE MAP  

AND STATEMENT MODIFICATION ORDER 
HIGHWAYS ACT 1980 

WILDLIFE AND COUNTRYSIDE ACT 1981 
 

THE SHROPSHIRE COUNCIL (BRIDLEWAY 10 (PART) PARISH OF MORVILLE) 
PUBLIC PATH DIVERSION ORDER 2021 

 
On 18th May 2023, The Shropshire Council (the “Council”) confirmed the above 
named order made under section 119 of the Highways Act 1980 and section 53A(2) 
of the Wildlife and Countryside Act 1981. 
 

The effect of the order as confirmed is to divert approximately 675 metres of 
Bridleway 10 (part) from the County Road at grid reference SO 6818 9197, 
running in a general north westerly direction to grid reference SO 6755 9211 
onto a line of approximately 496 metres leaving the County Road at grid 
reference SO 6791 9243 running in a general south westerly direction to re-
join the Definitive Line of BW 10 at grid reference SO 6755 9211. 
 

 
A copy of the order as confirmed and the order map have been placed and may be 
seen on the Council’s website at https://shropshire.gov.uk/outdoor-
partnerships/countryside-access-and-public-rights-of-way/current-public-path-orders/ 
or obtained free of charge via outdoor.recreation@shropshire.gov.uk  
 

 
Shropshire Council certify that the order becomes operative on 11th May 2023 but if 
a person aggrieved by the order wants to question its validity, or that of any provision 
contained in it, on the ground that it is not within the powers of the Highways Act 
1980, as amended, or on the ground that any requirement of the Act, as amended, 
or any regulation made under the Act has not been complied with in relation to the 
order, he or she may, under paragraph 2 of Schedule 2 to the Act as applied by 
paragraph 5 of Schedule 6 to the Act, within 6 weeks from 18th May 2023 make an 
application to the High Court. 
 

DATED  18th May 2023 
        

JANE TRETHEWEY 
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR, HOMES AND COMMUNITIES 

 
 
The Shirehall, Abbey Foregate, Shrewsbury 
If you require any further information, please contact Hannah Lewis-Rhodes at Hannah.lewis-
rhodes@shropshire.gov.uk  or on 01743 255 056 
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